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Many 4-H projects involve medium and large animals, 
such as goats, sheep, swine, cattle, and horses. As part of 
4-H projects, these animals are often transported to 
competitions. Accordingly, careful preparation is needed to 
assure the safe movement of medium and large animals. 
 
For additional information about safely transporting 
medium and large animals, go to the Clover Safe note at: 
http://ucanr.org/cloversafe. 

 
Clover Safe Notes are prepared by the UC ANR Office of Environmental Health & Safety,  
in support of the Statewide 4-H Youth Development Program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


